From: Evans, Ginger 
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2017 8:10 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: O'Hare event

Yesterday was the third annual Channel your Inner Chef competition at O’Hare.   HMS Host has most of the food concessions at O’Hare and they sponsor this event to promote the restaurants at O’Hare, and Chicago culinary prowess generally.  They started it when Chicago woo’d the James Beard awards away from Chicago.

Yesterday I served as one of the judges and ate five “mini meals” prepared by the contestants.  I declined the wine they were serving.  Other judges included James Beard Foundation board member, a noted Chicago chef (Publican), and two Chicago Alderman.

Ginger S. Evans, MS, P.E.

Commissioner 

Chicago Department of Aviation

